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17th January 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 4 - Residential Trip to Tolmers Scout Camp on 29th - 30th June 2017 
 
As some of you know, Year 4 have been going on an overnight camping trip in June/July to 
Tolmers in Hertfordshire for the last 6 years.  The children take part in archery, orienteering, 
and a climbing wall.  Before we book the trip this year we are checking to see if parents are 
able and willing to pay for the trip as the cost will be approximately £65. We do not anticipate 
the cost increasing from last year.   
 
We are asking for a £10 non-refundable deposit.  We are happy for you to pay the balance 
weekly with a payment card of £5 per week or the balance in one payment.  The full payment 
must be paid no later than 26th May 2017.    
 
Please could you return the reply slip and deposit by Friday 10th February 2017. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Miss Charlotte McCarthy 
Business and Finance Manager 
 

 
TOLMERS RESIDENTIAL CAMPING TRIP 29th – 30th June 2017 

 
 

Child’s Name:……………………………………………………………. 
 
 
I would like my child to go to the overnight camp                    YES/NO 
 
I enclose a £10 non-refundable deposit                           YES/NO  
 
I am willing to pay £65 (approximately) for the residential camp       YES/NO  
 
I would like to pay in weekly instalments                           YES/NO 
 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….  Date:……………………………. 
Parent/Carer 


